LOSS ADJUSTERS WIN EU FUNDING

The successful application for Leonardo da Vinci Funding from the EU’s Lifelong Learning Programme 2007-13, Transfer of Innovation, was announced at a Plenary Meeting of FUEDI, the European Federation of Loss Adjusting Experts, in Brussels, on Friday 16th November 2007.
The application was led by the Chartered Institute of Loss Adjusters supported by six FUEDI members – Austria (AFILA), Denmark (DALAX), Germany (BTE), The Netherlands (NIVRE), Poland (SNELS) and Portugal (CNPR) together with the Institute of Financial Services based in London.

The funding of E300,000 is to be provided over a three year term commencing immediately to support an education and training programme for the development of loss adjusting expertise throughout Europe.  This will be instrumental in the establishment of new member associations in Eastern Europe.
Accordingly, FUEDI  discussed the creation of an Enlargement Committee to identify new countries to become members of FUEDI and promote the benefits of membership.
Note for editors:

FUEDI, the European Federation of Loss Adjusting Experts, was founded in Paris in 1968.  Its membership consists of leading national associations of Independent Loss Adjusters, also referred to as Experts in most European countries.  These highly skilled professionals specialise in handling particular classes of insurance claims (property damage, business interruption, contractors, transit, legal liability, etc.)          

The principal objectives of FUEDI are:-

To provide insurers throughout Europe with an unparalleled professional adjusting service

To ensure compliance with a strict code of conduct

To promote the loss adjusting profession by means of high standards of training and mutually recognised qualifications
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